
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/26/2020 4:25:25 PM

First name: Beatrice

Last name: Griffey

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I do not believe that opening non motorized trails to e-bikes is a wise thing to do based on the

difference in speed between the e-bikes and non-motorized trail users.  This speed differential between trail

users has the potential to have serious consequences for all trail users and therefore the directives on Trail

Management and Planning in the Federal Register should not be changed.


